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Islington Play Association: Complaints and Comments
Islington Play Association regards comments and complaints as an invaluable tool in assessing our performance and of clarifying what we do and why we do it.

Any individual or organisation that comes into contact with our work is entitled to pass comment or make a complaint.

Our services
Our staff will:

· Be welcoming, polite and helpful

· Answer enquiries about our services

Our premises will:

· Well maintained and welcoming

· Open on time

· Offer services as advertised

Contacts
We welcome comments from individuals and organisations that come into contact with our work.

1. If you feel we are not meeting our standards please talk to staff on site, who will try their very best to help you

2. If you prefer, put your concerns in writing please contact: Chief Executive, Islington Play Association, Paradise Park Children’s Centre, 1634 Mackenzie Road, London N7 8SE 

3. You can also contact us by email by contacting info@islingtonplay.org.uk
4. If you prefer (and if your concern is about our Children’s Centre or Nursey)  you could contact Ofsted: Ofsted National Business Unit, Piccadilly Gate, Store Street, Manchester, M1 2WD or you can ring the Ofsted helpline: 0300 123 1231 

(IPA Adventure Playgrounds are not connected to Ofsted) 
Process
· Where possible the staff on sites staff will deal with complaints as they arise.

· All written complaints will be responded to in writing within 3 weeks.

· All official complaints are reported to the IPA Board.
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